
Summer Raffle Donations

We need your support!

To All Parents/Carers, 

The GPPSA are working hard to source prize donations for the School's Summer
Fayre Raffle. If you own a local business or know someone who does and 
can donate or you would like to contribute and donate a raffle prize, please get 
in touch.
 
Email us at Email us at gppsa@hotmail.co.uk or speak to a member of the commitee directly. 
As always, your support is needed to help us raise the much needed funds for our
school and any contributions would be greatly appreciated to help us reach our
target for this year. 

Many thanks 
The GPPSA


